
 

 
OCTOBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 

Our next picnic will take place on Sunday, October 9, starting at 12:30 pm, at Mead Botanical 

Garden, as usual. But, this month, it will not be our standard monthly event. Halloween season is 

starting. So our school will join the picnic/pétanque event. Come disguised. After the usual potluck 

lunch: 
 

 A pétanque tournament will be organized, 

 Our teachers will animate several craft tables and games for the kids who will participate in 

this fun Halloween day. 
 

This gathering is open to children and adults who wish to have a good time in an American-French 

environment. This event is posted on our website at https://www.aforlando.org .  
 

Mid-September, our school started a new activity class on Saturday morning, geared toward 

children 4-11 years old. This class aims to expand children’s French vocabulary by focusing on 

specific themes, while using imagination and creativity. Based on activities and crafts, we offer 

children another approach, less academic, to learning and playing with the French language. For 

October, the themes will be: Oct. 1st: The solar system, Oct. 8th: The forest animals, Oct.15: 

Discovering the house, Oct.22nd: Kids will come disguised in their dream job costume, Oct. 29th: 

Halloween. 
 

For more details, please contact Marie and Kenza, at activities.afgo@gmail.com. 
 

Our monthly movie night will take place in our office on Saturday, October 22nd, starting at 6:30 

pm, with a potluck dinner, followed by the projection of a French movie subtitled in English. You 

will soon receive an invitation with details about this event. 
 

Season 20 of the “Discover France and its Culture” lectures started on September 23rd and 24th, 

in English on Friday evenings and in French on Saturday evenings, starting at 6:00 pm. 
 

Season 20, is the second part of the lectures dedicated to the Poitou-Charentes region of France. 

For details and registration please visit our website at https://www.aforlando.org . 

 
OTHER NEWS 

 

AFGO Annual Meeting and election of a new Board of Directors will take place from 4:00 pm to 

6:00 pm on Saturday October 29, 2022. The members registered as of June 30, 2022 are entitled 

to participate in this event. You will soon receive additional information. 
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